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Japan-U.S.
Business Council

Comments on the Reports Regarding the Biden Administration’s Blocking of the Sale of

U.S. Steel to Nippon Steel Corporation:

“We are very alarmed by any attempts to politicize the Committee on Foreign Investment in
the United States (CFIUS) review process on the sale of the U.S. Steel to Nippon Steel
Corporation, which should be conducted objectively based on fair rules and processes. The
Japan-U.S. Business Council is closely monitoring the situation with serious concern. The U.S.
and Japan are indispensable allies and each other’s top foreign investors. The deep ties
between our two economies support millions of jobs, enriches communities, and strengthens
our collective national security. We urge the U.S. government to proceed with the CFIUS review
with rigor and impartiality.”

September 5, 2024

The Japan-U.S. Business Council
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